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• The Baltimore Men’s Chorus reached out to us about scheduling our next joint concert for the 

2018-2019 convert season. They have proposed 2 possible dates: Dec. 1, 2018 or Dec. 8, 

2018. 

• I have reached out to the Baltimore Men’s Chorus, at the request of Adam, to see if they would 

be willing to join us for the Voices United concert on July 27, 2018. They will discuss at their 

next board meeting. 

• Chorus member polling was completed after our dress rehearsal on Dec 4, 2017 and the results 

were counted and verified by the Vice-President and Treasurer. I will present the results at the 

next board meeting for discussion and final vote on filling the recently vacated “Member-at-

Large” position. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, President 


